
Brittany Jessome 

From: Trisha Pearson <trishape  

Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2023 7:47 AM 

To: Brittany Jessome 

Cc: Jenn Johnston 

Subject: Use of Scout Hall 

Good morning Brittany, 

The West Lorne Optimist Club is looking to once again start up our in person kids craft program. The program runs for 2 

hours once a month. In the past, the municipality was generous enough to donate the use of a hall in West Lorne for this 

program. The craft program is free to participants up to age 12. 

I am sending this email in hopes that the municipality might be willinglto donate the use of the scout hall in West Lorne 

for this program? 

We appreciate your assistance and look forward to hearing from you. 

Trisha Pearson 

President, West Lorne Optimist Club 

Sent from my iPhone 




